
Hello, 
 
I live in the neighbourhood near this proposed Homeless Hub and find it unfathomable that this location 
is even being considered.  There are a lot of children in our neighborhood that spend a lot of time 
outdoors and cannot understand how this location would be considered.  It is irresponsible on many 
levels so I hope city council will decline this proposal.  The increase in crime and violence will impact 
every family in our neighbourhood. 
 
Thank you, 
 
-Tom 
 


